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Hello,

| have been instructed by the Building Officials office to email regarding a request for fence
height exemption. We purchased our home in May of 2022 and have being doing updates to it
since then. The fence and gate on the east side of our property at the side of our garage
going into the back yard was not done properly, and we will be replacing it. We have two
young children, and a working and up to code fence and gate is required. | inquired with the
Building Officials office and was told by them that the maximum height we can do is 4’. We
will be matching the existing fence to our neighbours property, Mike Jubb, and would like to
keep the height the same as his, which is 6’. | will include a photo marked with where our
fence will go.

Our address is 310 Lakeland Cres, Beaverton.

Please advise if you require any other information from me at this time, or next steps | can
take.

Thank you kindly,
Samantha O’Connor






Sent from my iPhone



